
April 20, 2021 

My name is John Billingsley, and I'm the President of the Board of the 
Hollywood Food Coalition. 

First off, we are so grateful for your organization's contributions to our 
Community. Your willingness to pitch in and help provide sustenance to a 
few hundred people a month, through donations to HFC, is wonderful, 
and much appreciated. For nine months, you made a generous monthly 
donation of foodstuffs to us, which we turned into hundreds of nutritious 
and delicious meals, food served to our guests as part of our Community 
Dinner Program. We serve all comers, 7 nights a week, 365 days a year, 
and 

We couldnt do what we do without the support of marvelous 
organizations such as yours!

We very much appreciate the Supreme Pontiff of Hinduism, Jagatguru 
Mahasannidhanam, His Divine Holiness Bhagavan Sri Nithyananda 
Paramashivam and Kailasa Los Angeles Nithyanandeshwara hindu 
temple. We want to thank the Supreme Pontiff of Hinduism, Jagatguru 
Mahasannidhanam, His Divine Holiness Bhagavan Sri Nithyananda 
Paramashivam for his contribution 'during this global pandemic that has 
affected humanity and the healthcare system. 

With all respect and appreciation, 

John Billingsley 
President, Hollywood Food Coalition 
hofoco.org 
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